
DOES YOUR PROJECT NEED A

WEB DESIGNER
WEB DEVELOPER?OR A

WHAT
ARE YOUR
WEB NEEDS
?

Do you want a new
design or do you just
want to update
existing images?

I NEED TO CREATE
A NEW WEBSITE
FROM THE
GROUND UP.

I NEED TO MAKE AN
EXISTING SITE
LOOK BETTER.

Do you need data
management for

things like ecommerce,
content development?

YES

YES

YES

NO

NO

NO

Do you also need help
with user experience,
navigation, or
aesthetics?

Do you already have
a design?

I already have a
functional design
for the site.

I need a
new design.

Just update images
so it looks
up-to-date.

These developers use 
programming language
llike PHP, Ruby, Java, 
Pearl and Python to 
create interactive 
websites that use 
behind-the-scenes 

applications to improve 
security, store data and 
let the designers update let the designers update 

content.

Front-end developers 
use programming 
language

llike HTML, CSS & 
Javascript to bring a 
designer’s concept to 
life so users can 
navigate sites easily 
without encountering 

glitches.

A good web team will 
have experts in design, 
back-end development 
and front-end 

development to build a 
website from the 
ground up.

Website designers 
create the look of 
websites, navigation 
bar, icons and other 
attributes, but they do 
not have the technical 
skills to make those 
designs come to designs come to life on 

the screen.

BACK-END
WEB

DEVELOPER

FRONT-END
WEB

DEVELOPER
WEB TEAM WEB

DESIGNER
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